
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
4 August 2025

Robert Oldham, Director 
Placer County Health and Human Services  
11434 B Avenue, Suite 400  
Auburn, CA  95603

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR CONSIDERATION OF A RESOLUTION 
APPROVING A REVISED LOCAL AGENCY MANAGEMENT PROGRAM FOR 
PLACER COUNTY

Enclosed is a Notice of Public Hearing and a Tentative Resolution to approve the 
proposed Revised Local Agency Management Program (LAMP) for Placer County. 
As stated in the Notice, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
(Central Valley Water Board) will consider adoption of the proposed Resolution at a 
public meeting scheduled for:

DATE: 9/10 October 2025 
TIME:  9:00 a.m. 
PLACE: Central Valley Water Board Redding Office

Redding City Hall
777 Cypress Avenue
Redding, CA 96001

The date, time, and location of the public meeting may change after this Notice is 
issued. A Final Agenda will be made available at least ten days before the public 
meeting and will provide final date, time, location, and other details. Please review the 
Notice carefully for information, including how to obtain the Final Agenda and how to 
provide comments on the proposed Resolution. 
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Written comments on the draft Resolution must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on 
8 September 2025. Comments should be emailed to 
centralvalleysacramento@waterboards.ca.gov and cc: 
chad.neptune@waterboards.ca.gov, with the subject line “Revised Local Agency 
Management Program for Placer County” Alternatively, comments may be mailed 
to the following address:

Chad Neptune, P.G., M.S.
Senior Engineering Geologist
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
11020 Sun Center Drive, Suite 200, Rancho Cordova CA 95670
(559) 445-5584 
chad.neptune@waterboards.ca.gov

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Chad Neptune at (559) 
445-5584 or chad.neptune@waterboards.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Scott Armstrong, P.G., C.HG.  
Senior Engineering Geologist 
Waste Discharge to Land Permitting Unit

Enclosure: Notice of Public Hearing 
          Tentative Resolution

cc:         Craig Paul, Placer County Environmental Health, Auburn
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